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Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Maria Mikel <maria.rose.mikel@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2017 1:27 PM
To: Moloney, Trudy (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Moore, Shari (CI-StPaul); Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul); Charles Bethel; Cheryl Mikel; 

Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: Love in Action LLC

Thank you! 
 
 
Maria Snider 
Rainbow Child Development Center 
605 Como Avenue 
St. Paul, MN 55103 
Phone: (651) 646-5272 
Fax: (651) 646-0459 
maria.rose.mikel@gmail.com 
 
On Wed, May 17, 2017 at 1:26 PM, Moloney, Trudy (CI-StPaul) <trudy.moloney@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

We have received the email and will attach it to the file.  Note that I have also copied Ms. Moermond and Ms. Vang so 
they are aware of this communication.   

  

Please follow up with them if you have any questions. 

  

Trudy Moloney 

Director, City Council Operations 

Office of the City Council 

Suite 310, City Hall 

15 West Kellogg Blvd. 

Saint Paul, MN 55102‐1615 

(651)266‐8575 

  

From: Maria Mikel [mailto:maria.rose.mikel@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2017 1:12 PM 
To: Moloney, Trudy (CI-StPaul); Moore, Shari (CI-StPaul); Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul) 
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Cc: Charles Bethel; Cheryl Mikel 
Subject: Love in Action LLC 

  

Hello Ms. Moloney, 

  

I am writing on behalf of Love in Action LLC in regards to the fire code matter being discussed at tonight's City 
Council hearing. We previously requested a continuance to get time to gather bids and did not hear back 
regarding rescheduling the hearing. It is with regret that due to the miscommunications surrounding the 
continuance, no one is able to be in attendance at the meeting tonight. 

  

After requesting a copy of the official order today, I received it from Ms. Mai Vang. It appears to be consistent 
with the equivalency provisions discussed at the hearing with Ms. Moermond. Our electrician thinks he can 
complete the work as listed from the fire inspector's notes (not the official order) for $1500. It is our hope that 
this order can go through as is, however, we are requesting time to review the official order with our Attorney 
and electrician to confirm.  

  

Please send any meeting notes or relevant information to me so that we can proceed accordingly. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Maria Snider 
Rainbow Child Development Center 

605 Como Avenue 

St. Paul, MN 55103 

Phone: (651) 646-5272 

Fax: (651) 646-0459 

maria.rose.mikel@gmail.com 

 


